
 

 

  
                        
  
 
 
 
Jul 21, 2020 
  
 
Re: Drexel University Fall 2020 Hybrid Course Delivery 
  
  
To whom it may concern, 
 
The Office of International Students and Scholars Services (ISSS) at Drexel University certifies that 
our institution will not operate in an entirely online mode of instruction in the Fall 2020 term. 
Course delivery will be conducted using a hybrid model, and there will be more than adequate 
course offerings to allow the student to make normal progress in their degree program. The 
purpose of this support letter is to certify that the holder of this letter and a Drexel University-issued 
I-20 plans to participate in Drexel’s hybrid mode of instruction in the Fall 2020 term. 
 
While the SEVP/ICE provided updated guidance pertaining to the Fall 2020 term on July 6th, which 
included the addition of remarks to each student’s I-20 document outlining the institution’s planned 
mode(s) of instruction, the guidance was rescinded on July 14th in a federal court hearing. While we 
wait for updated guidance from the SEVP/ICE, please accept this letter outlining Drexel’s Fall 2020 
course delivery plan in lieu of I-20 remarks in the interim.  
 
If more information is needed, please inquire by emailing isss@drexel.edu. If you are a Customs and 
Border Protection agent and you need to verify the student’s status any further, please issue a Form  
I-515A and Drexel will assist with that process. If urgent assistance is required, please contact Drexel 
Public Safety by calling 215-895-2222; this office will be able to connect you to an available 
(P)DSO/(A)RO in the case of an emergency. 
  
We appreciate your patience and understanding in this situation. 
  
  
Sincerely, 
  

Mladenka Tomasevic, PDSO/ARO 
Executive Director 
International Students & Scholars Services 


